
 

VILLAGE OF CEDAR GROVE BRUSH CHIPPING POLICY  

Effective September, 2019 

When:  Every Monday – April 1st – October 31st (Weather Permitting) 

      All brush and/or branches must be curbside by 6:30am.  

               Christmas tree pick-up:  Every Monday in January  

Rules:  

1. Brush shall be neatly stacked, with all butt ends in the same direction 

in a manner to make it easily collected.  

 

2. Brush shall be left in the longest manageable length but not greater 

than 12 feet. Brush diameter shouldn’t exceed 4 inches. 

 

3. Brush collection is for brush trimmed by the homeowner only. Brush 

generated by a private contractor is to be disposed of by the 

contractor. 

 

4. Placing brush at the curb from a WHOLE TREE will not be chipped. The 

property owner is responsible for removal of this tree debris. 

 

5. Place small trimmings (less than ½” diameter) in a can. This includes 

any twigs, etc. that were raked up. 

 

6. All Christmas trees must be free of all items (stands, bags, tinsel, lights, 

ornaments, etc.) or they will not be collected. 

 

7. Brush can no longer be brought to the Street department yard.  

 

8. The Village reserves the right to reject any piles that are not properly 

prepared.  


